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Next Meeting! 

Come join us on April 7, 
2025 at 7 PM!  We will meet 
at the Concordia Lutheran 
Church in Findlay.  

For more information visit 
our website at: 

Hancock Co. Right to Life 

Flower Sale! 

Come out and support us on 
May 9th, 2025 for our annual 
flower sale. There will be 
geraniums and flower baskets 
in several different colors as 
well as ferns. It is first come first 
serve as we will be opening up 
at 8:30 AM. We will be located 
in front of St. Michael’s Church 
at 750 Bright Road, Findlay. 
Looking forward to seeing you 
there! 

Family Fun Day! 

Save the Date on June 21st, 
2025 for Family Fun Day! We 
will be celebrating life and 
children! We will have bounce 
houses, live entertainment, 
food trucks, and more!

PRECIOUS LIVES 
Upcoming Events | Civilized or Barbaric? | What is Happening?

Civilized or Barbaric? 
Are we really a civilized society? Or maybe are we partially 
barbaric? The definition of a civilized society is “characterized by a 
well-developed culture, effective government, and FAIR treatment 
of its people.” You may be thinking of course we are a civilized 
society. How could someone even question this? I would like to 
introduce you to Jill Stanek. She was a nurse at Christ Hospital in 
Oak Lawn, Illinois in the late 1990’s working on the labor and 
delivery floor. One night she was in her meeting for the shift 

change, and she 
learned that a doctor 
would be performing 
an induced-labor 
abortion on a baby 
thought to have Down 
syndrome. Jill was 
confused by this as she 
thought that by
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What is Happening? 

It is TIME to defund Planned 
Parenthood! Senator Rand Paul has 
reintroduced a bill that will 
permanently ban federal money from 
going to Planned Parenthood. Rand 
Paul stated on his press release that 
“my commitment to protecting life 
isn’t just personal, it’s rooted in both 
science and principle.” He further 
went onto state “life begins at 
conception, and I’ve spent my time in 
the Senate fighting to protect the 
right to life.” President Trump has 
already signed an executive order 
ceasing tax money from funding 
abortions in the U.S. and abroad. 
Planned Parenthood reported that 
they have received “$699.3 million in 
federal funds through grants, 
contracts, and Medicaid 
reimbursements.” “Private donations 
contributed an astonishing $997.5 
million.” According to this report 
some Christians are donating money 
to Planned Parenthood unknowingly 
by “investing in companies that 
donate to abortion providers.” It is so 
imperative to support companies 
with the same values that you hold, 
so you know where your money is 
going! 

For Hope’s full story: Abortion Survivors 
Break Their Silence by Melissa Ohden

https://www.washingtonexaminer.com/news/
3299463/rand-paul-reintroduce-defund-
planned-parenthood-act/

working at a Christian hospital these procedures would not be 
performed. Jill would come to find out this would be just the first 
of many induced-labor abortions that would occur here. This 
evening turned into a life changing moment for Jill. The doctor 
conducted the induced-labor abortion, and the baby was born 
alive. The parents did not want to hold the baby while he died 
and the nurse who was assisting did not have time to hold the 
baby either, so she placed the baby in a utility closet to die by 
himself. Jill was so upset with this that she went into the utility 
closet and held the baby boy for 45 minutes while he passed away. 
After the baby had passed Jill carried him to the morgue. Jill 
talked to other nurses that had horror stories of alive babies being 
taken away to the utility room again and again after induced- 
labor abortion. One nurse remembered a baby girl who lived for 
8-1/2 hours after she was born alive. Again, no NICU team called 
in to save her life; she was just taken to the utility closet to die. 
Jill tried writing a letter to the management team of Christ 
Hospital and they called her into a meeting telling her that they 
are doing the most humane thing possible for the babies that are 
born alive after an induced-labor abortion. Jill knew that speaking 
out would have consequences, but she knew what was going on 
with these alive babies was wrong and it needed to be stopped. 
After many failed attempts to try to get the hospital to change its 
mind Jill’s story hit the media. It took sometime but on “August 5, 
2002, President George W. Bush invited Jill to his signing of the 
Born-Alive Infants Protection Act, which defines children who 
survive an abortion attempt as people who deserve the same 
medical care as any other baby.” On November 5, 2003, 
President Bush 
signed the “Partial-
Birth Abortion 
Ban Act, which 
protects partially 
delivered babies 
from being killed 
by abortion. You 
see this practice IS 
barbaric, but it just 
took one brave 
soul to stand up 
for the voiceless! 
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